
HopePlace Warren 

2021 Self Worth Girl’s Group 

 

March ______, 2021 

Dear Parent or Legal Guardian of _________________________(child’s name), 

Thank you for allowing HopePlace Warren to love on your child. Self-Worth classes can be scary, because what we 

discuss is serious and a difficult subject for many, either being their past mistakes or just the peer pressure they have 

already faced. We have a few fun things planned to help them relax and enjoy their time with us. Some of these activities 

will be local but off site, but we will let parents know in advance. 

What do we need from you? Pray for your child. 

Pray with your child. Yes, we asked you to pray WITH your child. 

They need to know that you love them through their past mistakes and support them through difficult times. 

In signing this waiver, you are allowing them to take this class and are fully aware that we will be discussing self-worth 

which may result in uncovering all sorts of emotions within your child. If your child has previously or is currently dealing 

with any emotional struggles (anxiety, depression, eating disorders, etc.) please let us know ahead of time so that we 

may better serve their needs. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us directly. 

 

I, __________________________________________(parent/guardian) agree to allow my child 

________________________________(child’s name) to attend Self-Worth Classes at HopePlace. I understand that she 

must complete the classes to earn anything that is presented during the 6-week course. 

___________________________________________        _____________________________________ 

Print Name       Wendy Curry, Director  

 

___________________________________________         _____________________________________ 

Signature        Class Leader 


